Approved minutes of the Clyde Township Board Meeting — August 8, 2018.

The regular monthly meeting of the Clyde Township board was held at the Township Hall on
Wednesday, Auagust 8, 2018.

Audience: Rick McKellips and John Hollander

Roll Call: Members present — Tom Giles, Bob Larsen, Bernie McLeod, , and Cathy Ptak.
Absent: Chris McKellips

A motion by Larsen, supported by McLeod, to approve the July Board meeting minutes as written.
Motion carried.

A motion by Giles, supported by Ptak, to approve the July Election Commission and Public Accuracy
minutes as written. Motion carried.

Correspondence: None

A motion by Ptak, supported by Giles to approve the Treasurer's report as submitted. Motion carried.
The report is attached and is now part of the official minutes.

Bills were presented. A motion by Larsen, supported by McLeod, that we pay the bills as presented.
Roll call vote — all yea's. Motion carried.

Checks 12232-12271 Total Disbursements: $37,623.33

Fire Chief Rick McKellips reported there was an anonomous complaint against Clyde Fire Department
to MOSHA. Chief McKellips is taking this seriously and is acting accordingly to resolve this issue.

Bernie McLeod of the Transfer Station reported everything is going good. There was some discussion
regarding bags of garbage left on DNR property off the road.

Cathy Ptak, Clerk reported the Primary Election went well and the Township Audit is complete with the
auditors of Siegfried Crandall PC.

No further business. A motion by Larsen supported by McLeod, we adjourn.
Time: 7:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cathy Ptak, Clyde Township Clerk



